
Parent & Child Drop In
Drop in with your child any time

between 6:30pm- 7:30pm on

Wednesday, February 3, 2016,
to see the classroom and meet

the teachers!

Preschool Open House
Please join us as we open our doors to you and your family! Preschool is a new and important time in a 

child’s life and we would be honored if you shared the memories with Cupertino Recreation & 
Community Services Preschool Program. 

OPEN HOUSE HOURS

REGISTRATION FOR FALL

Parents-ONLY classroom visit
Please no children for classroom observations

Thursday, February 4, 2016
1:00pm- 2:30pm

at Quinlan Community Center

Friday, February 5, 2016
9:30am- 11:00am

at Quinlan Community Center &
Monta Vista Recreation Center

Registration begins for Residents: Wednesday, February 9, 2016

Registration begins for Non-Residents: Wednesday, February 16, 2016

Registration Information

•	 Registration is based on a lottery system by day

•	 The only fee due at registration is a $125
        non-refundable annual registration fee

•	 Proof of age is required at registration

•	 Children enrolled in the Fall 2016 session will have
        priority for the Winter and Spring sessions held
        during the 2016/2017 school year.

•	 Residency is based on 95014 zip code


